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September 5, 1961

Mr. W, J. Mason
1025 Laurel Avenue
Las Vegas, Nevada

Dear Mr. Mason:

Receipt of your letter in answer to ours of August 21, 1061, is
hereby acknowledged and appreciated,

First, let me say that Mr. Bradley has not yet been in our of-
fice nor made any contact other than a return receipt (which was signed
by his wife) of our letter of the above date.

As to information you might furnish us on the No, 2 Globe
Guecini in the SE SW 8w, Section 12, what we need on this well 1s a
completion report, OGCC Form 5, and an electric log, if available, I
have enclosed some Form §'s.

Cn the No. 1 Barcus well, we need an OGCC Form 10, Certificate
of Clearance, as well as OGCC Form 7's, Operator's Monthly Production
Report, for the months in which the well produced. Apparently, the Bar-
cus well has not been plugged as yet, so your bond cannot be released un-
til such time as Mr, Bradiey puts up a bond, or the well is plugged and
abandoned and all requirements of this office are met.

We appreciate your assistance in helping to clear up these matters,
and if you have any questions, or if we can be of any assistance to you,
please contact us,

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS COhBE RVATION COMMISSION o

WRS:em Willlam R. Smith, Senior Petroleum Engineer



